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Medical Board Suspends License of Stephen Frank Waller, M.D., of Conroe 

On May 12, 2010, a panel of the Texas Medical Board suspended the license of Stephen Frank 
Waller, M.D., license #F8724, of Conroe, after determining that Dr. Waller engaged in 

unprofessional or dishonorable conduct that is likely to deceive, defraud or injure the public. 

The action was based on Dr. Waller’s violation of a 2009 order entered into with the board that 
required Dr. Waller to complete 20 hours of CME in medical record-keeping within one year, 

and pass with a score of 75 or higher the Medical Jurisprudence Exam within one year. The order 
also provided that if Dr. Waller violated the terms of the 2009 order, his license would be 
automatically suspended. The basis for action in the 2009 order was Dr. Waller’s failure to 

cooperate with Board staff and failure to comply with a Board subpoena.  

On May 12, 2010, a TMB panel found that Dr. Waller had made no attempt to complete either 
requirement, and that he offered no compelling explanation. 

The suspension was effective immediately. The suspension is in force until superseded by a 

subsequent order of the Board. 
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